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Hi Members Urgent Action Needed,

Please copy and paste one of the two paragraphs below and email before 5pm today,
Members of Hire Car Association,

I am a member of the HCA and I am concerned for my business and I support the views presented by the NSW
Hire Car Association in their formal submission.

Kind Regards

Amir khan  Sydney Choice
Limousine




